



Susan Catron **Executive Editor** March 13, 2006

Mr. Michael Hutchinson 1101 Hanson Road Savannah, GA 31410

Dear Mr. Hutchinson:

Congratulations! We are delighted to inform you that you are one of our winners of the 2006 Morning News Teacher Awards of Excellence.

What makes this award all the sweeter was that you were chosen for this honor by one of your students, Takako Kamo.

To accept your award, we would like to invite you to our Awards of Excellence Banquet on Thursday May 4, at the Westin Savannah Harbor Resort. At that time, you will receive an awards plaque.

By March 22, we'd like for you to send us information about yourself for publication in the Savannah Morning News on April 30:

- Please e-mail a high quality jpg-format photo to chris.thompson@savannahnow.com. We need a picture of the face as opposed to full body, if possible.
- Please include your name, current title, and school.
- Please indicate your student's name and Awards of Excellence in the subject line of the e-mail.

Due to limited seating, please call Chris Thompson at 912-652-0301, before April 25 and let her know you will be attending. Upon receiving your RSVP, we will be delighted to send a complimentary ticket to you. Additional guests can be included for \$50.00 per person to be paid before tickets can be mailed.

Again, our congratulations on winning this award. Teachers often spend their entire careers without any formal recognition from those whom they care about most - their students. We are very happy to give this professional award to you and also share it with our readers.

Sincerely,

Am Mat

(912) 652-0237 • susan.catron@savannahnow.com 1375 Chatham Parkway • Savannah, Georgia 31405

P.O. Box 1088 • Savannah, Georgia 31402-1088